
 

 

Clifton, NJ Family Church: Important due date for new CheonBo candidate 2023 
 
Naokimi Ushiroda 
April 5, 2023 
 

  

 

 

Dear HTM families. 

I was attended Ragic training session tonight. I 
found HTM who want to become CheonBo in this 
year 2023 must open the account of Ragic system 
and input all your personal information including 
Photo and CheonBo robe size by May 1. All other 
information such as record of blessing and 
certificates that you can upload by August 24. 
 

We will have training session for the Ragic system 
at 8pm on today Apr 5 or 11 am Apr 8. 

Here is the link to signup for the Ragic Training 
Session 

Ragic Training Session (google,com) 



 

 

 
 

Here is a link to join the new tracking system for HTM 
work, Ragic. It is much easier to use than the old 
spreadsheet. 

please click here. 
 

tribenet.co/sign-up-for-ragic/ 

HTM already submitted new blessed couple name list 
and received 430 horizontal blessing certificate no need 
to input 430 families list again. HQ will transfer from old 
excel spread sheet to new Ragic system. 

However please open account to new Ragic system. 
 
 
 

if you have any question regarding CheonBo standard 
and process, please contact Assistant Pastor Atsushi 
Takino 

Thank you 
 

 

  

 

  
 
 

 
  

 
 


